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October 2023 
 
 

 
Dear Parents 
 

Year 7 Meet the Form Tutor Evening 
 

You are invited to attend an optional consultation evening at Goldington Academy with your child’s 
form tutor on Thursday, 19 October from 4.30 pm – 8.00 pm.  The purpose of this evening is to 
meet your child’s new form tutor in person, find out how they are settling into Year 7 and get an 
update on your child’s academic efforts and behaviour in school.   
 

Later on in the year, you will have the opportunity to meet individual subject tutors, when you will 
receive detailed information with regard to your child’s academic progress. 
 

The school uses an online appointment booking system.  This allows you to choose your own 
appointment time with the form tutor and you will receive an email confirming your appointment.  
Mr Roopnarain (SENDCo) will be available for drop-ins. 
 

Appointments can be made from 4.00 pm on Thursday, 5 October and will close at the end of the 
working day on Wednesday, 18 October.  We would encourage early booking so that you can 
secure an appointment at a convenient time for yourself. 
 

To book your appointment visit https://goldington.parentseveningsystem.co.uk 
or you may follow the link from the ‘useful links’ page on our school website: 
https://www.goldington.beds.sch.uk/information/useful-links  
 

Login with the following information: 
 
Student’s First Name 
Student’s Surname 
Student’s date of birth 
Your email address 
 

If all appointments for the evening are booked up and you would still like to attend, please contact 
catrambonej@goldington.beds.sch.uk. 
 
If you do not have access to the internet, please contact the school office who will be happy to add 
an appointment on your behalf. 
 
Yours sincerely 

   
 
F X Galbraith 
Principal 

https://goldington.parentseveningsystem.co.uk/
https://www.goldington.beds.sch.uk/information/useful-links
mailto:catrambonej@goldington.beds.sch.uk

